
From:  On Behalf Of PCO 
Enquiries Mailbox 
Sent: 26 April 2018 15:43 
To:  
Subject: Re: Petition to the Privy Council: Criminal Procedure (Jersey) Law 201- PCO ref: 304(1435) 

 

Dear  

 

I write to acknowledge receipt of your email, which is receiving attention. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Privy Council Office  

Room G/04 

1 Horse Guards Road 

London SW1A 2HQ 

0207 271 3292 

 

On 26 April 2018 at 09:07,  wrote: 

Good morning, 

I write further to the message you received last week from  about a petition for 
consideration by the Committee for the Affairs of Guernsey and Jersey.  I must confess, I 
have not personally seen a petition come through before.  Speaking to colleagues, I 
understand that there is nothing procedurally for us to do.  However, I wanted to double-
check and I would be very grateful for your advice on whether, from the Committee’s 
perspective, there is anything you would expect to see done procedurally by the States 
Greffe in Jersey in respect of such a petition. 

I have taken a look at the correspondence from  and have noted  comments 
about the service  received when  visited our Information Centre about this 
matter.  That is something we can certainly address, so that we can be clear with our advice 
to anyone in a similar position in the future as to what they should do.  In that regard, if there 
were any steer you wished to provide us as to what advice / information we should provide 
(e.g. to whom any correspondence should be addressed), I would be very happy to ensure 
that was disseminated here. 

Thank you very much for your help. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Assistant Greffier of the States 

 

States Greffe  
Morier House, Halkett Place, St. Helier, Jersey. JE1 1DD  

T:  
E:  
W: www.statesassembly.gov.je 




